[Department letterhead]
[date]
Department of Revenue

Division of Motor Vehicles

RE: H-1B employment status of [name of scholar]

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is submitted to confirm the employment status of the above-named scholar. 

The [academic unit] at the University of Missouri in Columbia is currently employing [name of scholar] in the full-time position of [job title]. 
Your assistance with the process of issuing this scholar and/or dependent a driver’s license is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,
